

PANTHERS' TALES

A Biweekly Parent Newsletter



A Message From Mrs. Flores

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is great to see our students back at school all ready to learn for the new school year. It has been a good start so far, and we are all looking to have a wonderful school year ahead. It was also great to see so many at our Backto-School Night and Welcome Back BBQ, and being able to share all the exciting things in place this year to support our students' growth and educational needs. In the month ahead, we will continue to implement our new ELA and Math curriculums, while setting individual goals with each of our students for each benchmark during this school year. We will also continue practicing safety drills so our students and staff are familiar with our emergency and safety protocols. We hope, in the near future, to implement our projected Promethean Learning Boards, to meet our School Counselor and Reading Tutors, with an update sent home to all our families as these additions happen. With so many exciting new programs, services, and materials in place or coming our way, this also brings to St. Paul School fruitful outcomes such as higher enrollment and additional staffing. My hope and prayers are that we keep the positive momentum going!

Blessings, Erma Flores save the Bate! Saturday, October 14, 2023 Wildcat Creek Clean-up Event

Sponsored by KIDS by the Bay and the City of San Pablo

10:00 am - 2:00 pm at Davis Park

More information will be available as the event gets closer!







PTG Meeting ~ Tuesday, September 12 ~ 6:00 pm Come join us for the first Parent Teacher Group meeting of the year! Students who have a parent attend may have free dress the following day, and parents earn PPH!

SAINTS FOR SEPTEMBER

Learn about and celebrate the lives of St. MotherTeresa and St. Vincent de Paul who lived their lives taking care of the poor and downtrodden.

Sacraments

If you have a child enrolled in Grades 3-8 and are interested in them receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation and/or Holy Eucharist for the first time this year, please send an email to eflores@csdo.org

Did you know?

St. Paul School opened on September 3, 1952. The Notre Dame of Cleveland Sisters started with just the first four grades and 184 students. Each year thereafter, the school added a grade of students, graduating its first 8th grade class in 1957.

